
Dear All,

I hope you are all healthy and happy in this new year. I have missed our 
regular contact and hearing your stories. I think we all look forward to 
catching up with one another and being inspired.  My farm garden here in 
Buln Buln constantly inspires me and I have a large selection of subject 
material to bring into class to share with you.

I have given a lot of thought as to what classes I will run this year and I 
have decided to start a weekly Tuesday full-day class commencing on 8th 
February and running every Tuesday until, and including, 29th March (8 
weeks).  Art studio will be open from 9.00 am but classes will begin at 
10.00am and will finish at 2.30pm.

However I do need to know how many people are intending to join the 
class.  If numbers are too low I may have to rethink the format.  

If there is enough interest (and I would appreciate your feedback on this) I
would be happy to run an all-day class on either a Friday or Saturday.

Regarding fees for my classes:  Tuesdays will be $400 per term, including 
GST.  For my other classes fees will depend on numbers.  There will be a 
$50 discount on your fee if you introduce a friend or a contact to our 
classes.

The fees for the classes of Heather Rankin and Fiona McKinnon will remain
as they were previously.

In order to prepare, I would appreciate a response from all potential 
participants by 28th January.

Heather Rankin’s Wednesday class will run from Wednesday 9th February 
until, and including, 16th March – 9.30am – 3.30pm.  Fiona McKinnon’s 
Thursday class will run from 10th February until, and including, 31st March 
– 10.00am – 1.00pm.

Needless to say,  for the safety of students, all participants will need to be
fully vaccinated.  Masks indoors are not mandatory but will be available to
those who wish to wear them.
Desks and tables are well-spaced and sanitised between classes.

Wishing us all a great 2022.  Looking forward to a new year and a new 
healthy start for all.

Love,
Jenny


